
 
 

THE SWANSBORO COUNTRY PROPERTY OWNERS 
ASSOCIATION  

 
 

NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEETING/ELECTION OF DIRECTORS 
 

The 2022 Swansboro Country Property Owners Homeowners Association election 
ballots will be mailed to the members on January 24th 2022.  Members will have 
until 5:00 p.m. Friday February 25th if mailed, to return their ballots to, Inspector of 
Elections, Swansboro Country Property Owners Homeowners Association at, PO 
Box 1459, Folsom, CA 95763. 
  
Ballots will be tabulated by the Inspector of Elections at the Swansboro Country 
Property Owners Homeowners Association Annual General Membership Meeting to 
be held at Dyer Hall, 6770 Sluice, Placerville on Saturday, February 26th 2022 
beginning at 10:00AM.  
 
The candidates for this year’s election are as follows: (listed in alphabetical order)  
 
Luz Brown 
Megan Lattanner 
Derek Trimble 
 
 
Please note, members have the right to verify the accuracy of their individual 
information on file. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the above information, please contact Kelly 
Kozicki, at 916-932-5127 or Kelly.Kozicki@managementtrust.com  during regular 
office hours. 
 
 
 


